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WCS’s Parents Volunteer!!!! 

Seems appropriate to continue recognizing these gifts every 
week. Without volunteers, ministries simply don’t exist. It’s 
as simple and as beautiful as that.  

Front Office Support: We’ve mentioned this beautiful gift 
multiple times, but the ladies who continue to offer it, also 
continue to make a huge difference.  

Weekly Prayer Ministry: This effort continues to bring WCS 
and its people and parts before the Lord. There is no greater 
gift than this. 

God’s Girls: These middle school moms continue to reach 
their and others’ daughters with fun, friendship, and a faith-
filled chunk of time every other week.  

Love is the quality of Christ we’re focusing on this month at 
WCS.  

As you may remember, we’ve focused on a different quality 
each month this year, with the first letter of each word combin-
ing to spell “Christ-like” by the end of the year.  

Sharing examples of what it means to be like Christ is what we 
do each day at your child’s school. We hope that honors what 
you want for his/her education. We also hope it becomes more 
natural to partner with you to reinforce those qualities while 
your child’s away from school.  

Thank you in advance for the blessing of working with you to 
raise up a generation of young people who reveal the qualities 
that have the power to change the world.  

Mike La Sage 
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St. Patrick’s Day 

Spring Pics: More info to come 

6th Grade Serves @ Waterford Grand 

Noon Release: Spring Break Begins 

Middle School Banquet: 6 p.m. 

DC Trip Mtg: 4:30 Fireside Rm 

GREATER LOVE 
has no one 

than this: to lay 

down one’s life 

for another. 

Board Meeting: 6 p.m. Fireside Rm 

20/21 School year Updates 

We continue to look forward to serving your family next 
school year. With it will be a couple changes. Please see 
those below: 

Tuition for School Year 20/21: 

• K-5th Grades:   $6.750 

• 6th-8th Grades:   $7,350 

• Multiple Child Rates: TBD 

 

WCS will move from Lane Leadership foundation 
ownership and operation to the WCS Parent Organi-
zation ownership and operation. 

• As a WCS parent, you automatically qualify for 
parent organization membership 

• July 1st signals the beginning of WCS’s future 
independent operation.  

 

We look forward to continuing to serve you and 
your family with as much quality and Christ-
centeredness as possible.  

Thank you for the honor of  

serving with you.  



GRADELINK STUDENT INFO SYSTEM 

As most of you know by now, we have transitioned to a new 
student info system called Gradelink. This system replaces 
Renweb, which WCS has used for the last few years.  

You’re able to download the app for free and use it to see 
your child’s grades, assignments, schedule, and even the lat-
est newsletter.  

We’re moving away from Renweb for multiple reasons: 

• Gradelink is much more affordable and will save the 
school multiple hundreds of dollars each month. 

• Gradelink is connected to a payment processing platform 
that will work in tandem to allow us to process monthly 
tuition payments and any other fees without having to 
enter in extra information.  

• Finally, Gradelink allows us to enroll students online and 
set families up on payment plans without having to pay 
additional fees.  

 

On the User Side: We hope you find the system easy to navi-
gate and understand. You likely have received an email from 
Gradelink with your new account info and directions for how 
to login.  

Thank you for all your support as we work through these 
changes. As always, feel free to call the office if you need ad-
ditional support re: how to use or access Gradelink.  

WCS PARENT ORGANIZATION UPDATE 

Good morning! 

We wanted to give you a few updates for March.  There are 
so many fun events and activities happening between now 
and the end of the year. 

PTO Information – We’d love to have you join the Parent 
Group the first Monday of every month.  If you can’t attend, 
but would like to know what’s discussed at the meeting, 
please email Stephanie Guest sguest@comcast.net  She will 
email those notes out each month to all who are interested.  

INVITE A FRIEND FRIDAY! – Does your child want to invite a 
friend to school for a day?  March 13, April 3, and April 17th 
are Invite a Friend Fridays. Let your teacher know if you will 
be bringing a friend.  Pizza will be provided for the friend 
and student who brings them. If you know someone inter-
ested in WCS, this is a great opportunity for them to visit. 

ENROLLMENT UPDATE – So far we have 80+ students en-
rolled for next year, with more coming in daily.  What ex-
citing news! If you’ve turned in your enrollment slip but 
aren’t sure if you’ve paid the fee, stop by the office to dou-
ble check. We are so excited for what is to come next year, 
you won’t want to miss out! 

VOLUNTEERS – If you’d like to find a place to volunteer with 
fundraisers or activities, email bdixonfam@gmail.com or 
rachel@mortport.com  

SOCIAL MEDIA - If you don’t follow us already on Instagram 
or Facebook, make sure to find us and stay up to date on 
there as well. If you’d like to be a featured family on social 
media, please contact Marissa Young. 

Sing a Hallelujah!!!! 

Warriors B-ball Rules!!!! 


